
Thank	you,	Representative	Helm,	for	introducing	HB	4818.	
	
Oregon	faces	a	crisis	if	we	do	not	take	serious	action	to	protect	wildlife.	I	strongly	support	
wildlife	crossings	in	high	hazard	zones.	I	also	encourage	educating	the	public	about	wildlife	as	a	
significant	resource	for	the	region.	We	are	all	in	this	together,	whether	we’re	a	wolf,	a	beetle,	
or	a	Dungeness	crab.	Humans	cannot	survive	if	we	do	not	protect	our	environment	and	the	
wildlife	within	it.	
	
Thank	you	for	this	opportunity	to	support	HB	4818.	
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